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June 24, 2019 

Dear .2211

Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act (the "Act") 

I am responding to your request of June 19, 2019 under the Freedom _of Information and 

Protection of Privacy Act for: 

All records (in excel format) that set out Motor Vehicle Act infraction tickets 
incurred by drivers of City of Vancouver vehicles in the course of their duties, 
from June 1, 2016 to May 31, 2019, including the following: 

1. Any details recorded about the infraction tickets; and·
2. Monetary penalty associ�ted with those tickets.

The City is unable to provide responsive records for this request. Current City Policy does not 
require staff-members to report tickets and traffic violations. The responsible department for 
Driver's Services notes the City's Safe Driving Policy is currently being updated to include 
reporting requirements. 

Under section 52 of the Act and within 30 business days of receipt of this letter, you may ask the 
Information & Privacy Commissioner to review any matter related to the City's response to your 
request by writing to: Office of the Information & Privacy Commissioner, info@oipc.bc.ca or by 
phoning 250-387-5629 and providing 1) the request number assigned to your request (#04-
1000-20-2019-380); 2) a copy of this letter; 3) a copy of your original request for information; 
and 4) the reason you're requesting a review. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information Office at foi@vancouver.ca if you 
· have any questions.

City Hall 453 West 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 vancouver.ca 
City Clerk's Department tel: 604.873. 7276 fax: 604.873. 7419 



Yours truly, 

Ba,k.aassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information & Privacy 
Barbara. vanfraassen@vancouver.ca 
453 W 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 

*If you have any questions, please email us at foi@vancouver.ca and we will respond to you as 
soon as possible. Or you can call the FOi Case Manager at 604.871.6584. 
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